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President Dennis Reedy called the meeting to
order at 6:45 AM.

Invocation.

Flag Salute

Birthdays:
Gary Domer (20th), Bud Cook (25th).

April 19th:  Bill Persinger, CEO Valeo
Behavioral Health Care.

April 26th:  Speaker – What is the role of the
courts in America?

April 30th:  Softball Clinic from 10 – 11:30.

May 3rd:  Seaman Baseball Coach, Steve
Bushnell

May 10th:  Susan Sittenaur with Kansas
National History Day Winners and Student of
the Month.

You still have a chance to participate in Dime
a Day! We only have 30 members
participating …..Only $36.50, can you spare
it…..

Invite a friend to Optimist, free breakfast for
first visit.

THINK BASEBALL!!!

WE NEED SPONSORS FOR BALL
TEAMS!  We have 715 to date enrolled
in our Baseball program!

It’s easy to register to
play…....go to Sunrise Optimist,
there is a special link, only takes
a couple minutes to sign in,
enroll, pay and ready to play!
You can register more than one
at a time, order shirts for kids
and yourself.  You’ll be able to
see what team they are on,

practice times, coaches, players on the team
with them AND  make a donation for the
COOKIE PIZZA SALES!

July 29th – Sunrise Optimist 30th year Golf
Tournament.  Mark your calendars…

Clay Shoot, September 10th, week-end after
Labor Day.  karen Ireland will donate the shot
gun she won last year!

Drawings:

Tickets –
Progressive –

PRESIDENT’S QUOTE:

Closed with the OPTIMIST CREED.

Celebrating over 50 years of service to Youth & North Topeka!
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Newsletter of the Sunrise Optimist Club

Meetings: Every
Tuesday 6:45 AM
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